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have.

Principles of Optics Max Born 2013-06-01 Principles of
Optics: Electromagnetic Theory of Propagation,
Interference and Diffraction of Light, Sixth Edition
covers optical phenomenon that can be treated with
Maxwell’s phenomenological theory. The book is comprised
of 14 chapters that discuss various topics about optics,
such as geometrical theories, image forming instruments,
and optics of metals and crystals. The text covers the
elements of the theories of interference,
interferometers, and diffraction. The book tackles
several behaviors of light, including its diffraction
when exposed to ultrasonic waves. The selection will be
most useful to researchers whose work involves
understanding the behavior of light.
Twentieth-Century World Carter Vaughn Findley 2011-01-01
In the exciting new Seventh Edition, Findley and
Rothney's best-selling TWENTIETH-CENTURY WORLD
thoroughly covers recent world history by focusing on
themes of global interrelatedness, identity and
difference, the rise of mass society, and technology
twentieth-century-7th-edition

versus nature. Outlined in the book's introduction,
these themes help readers effectively place historical
events in a larger context. Integrating the latest
dramatic phases in world history, the Seventh Edition
has been extensively revised and updated, especially the
period since 1945. The two chapters on Superpowers,
Europe, and the Cold War have been completely rewritten.
The text also takes a more in-depth look at the economic
growth of India and China, recent developments of the
Israeli-Palestinian conflict, the impact of the global
financial crash, the latest in the war on terror, new
international environmental initiatives, and more.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Summits David Reynolds 2010-05 Recounts six summits
which had a significant political impact during the
twentieth century, including the Yalta summit in 1945
with Churchill, Roosevelt and Stalin, and the Geneva
summit in 1985 with Gorbachev and Reagan.
The Rest Is Noise Alex Ross 2007-10-16 Winner of the
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2007 National Book Critics Circle Award for Criticism A
New York Times Book Review Top Ten Book of the Year Time
magazine Top Ten Nonfiction Book of 2007 Newsweek
Favorite Books of 2007 A Washington Post Book World Best
Book of 2007 In this sweeping and dramatic narrative,
Alex Ross, music critic for The New Yorker, weaves
together the histories of the twentieth century and its
music, from Vienna before the First World War to Paris
in the twenties; from Hitler's Germany and Stalin's
Russia to downtown New York in the sixties and seventies
up to the present. Taking readers into the labyrinth of
modern style, Ross draws revelatory connections between
the century's most influential composers and the wider
culture. The Rest Is Noise is an astonishing history of
the twentieth century as told through its music.
The Bungalow in Twentieth-Century India Madhavi Desai
2016-12-05 The primary era of this study - the twentieth
century - symbolizes the peak of the colonial rule and
its total decline, as well as the rise of the new nation
state of India. The processes that have been labeled
'westernization' and 'modernization' radically changed
middle-class Indian life during the century. This book
describes and explains the various technological,
political and social developments that shaped one
building type - the bungalow - contemporaneous to the
development of modern Indian history during the period
of British rule and its subsequent aftermath. Drawing on
their own physical and photographic documentation, and
building on previous work by Anthony King and the
Desais, the authors show the evolution of the bungalow's
architecture from a one storey building with a verandah
to the assortment of house-forms and their regional
variants that are derived from the bungalow. Moreover,
the study correlates changes in society with
twentieth-century-7th-edition

architectural consequences in the plans and aesthetics
of the bungalow. It also examines more generally what it
meant to be modern in Indian society as the twentieth
century evolved.
Techniques and Materials of Music: From the Common
Practice Period Through the Twentieth Century Thomas
Benjamin 2007-01-30 Designed to serve as a primary text
for the first two years of college music theory,
TECHNIQUES AND MATERIALS OF MUSIC covers all the basics
of composition-including harmony, melody, and musical
form. The authors present essential materials of commonpractice music and an overview of 20th century
techniques. Numerous hands-on exercises promote
students' memorization and retention of key concepts.
And the text's concise outline format, which has been
enhanced for this edition, allows instructors maximum
flexibility in choosing which materials, concepts, and
techniques to emphasize in their course. An e-Workbook
in PDF format provides more than 200 pages of exercises
to complement TECHNIQUES AND MATERIALS OF MUSIC, 7th
Edition. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
The Dynamics of Persuasion Richard M. Perloff 2016-12-19
The Dynamics of Persuasion has been a staple resource
for teaching persuasion for nearly two decades. Author
Richard M. Perloff speaks to students in a style that is
engaging and informational, explaining key theories and
research as well as providing timely and relevant
examples. The companion website includes materials for
both students and instructors and expanding the
pedagogical utilities. The sixth edition includes:
updated theoretical and applied research in a variety of
areas, including framing, inoculation, and self-
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affirmation; new studies of health campaigns; expanded
coverage of social media marketing; enhanced discussion
of the Elaboration Likelihood Model in light of
continued research and new applications to everyday
persuasion. The fundamentals of the book – emphasis on
theory, clear-cut explanation of findings, in-depth
discussion of persuasion processes and effects, and
easy-to-follow real-world applications – continue in the
sixth edition.
The 20th Century Art Book Editors of Phaidon Press
1996-03-10 The 20th Century Art Bookwas hailed upon its
release as an exciting celebration of the myriad forms
assumed by art over the last century. Complementing the
phenomenally successful Art Book, and most recently The
American Art Book, it presents a new and original way of
bringing art alive. Covering the truly international
nature of the modern art scene, it encompasses
established, iconic works of art and the classics of the
future. 500 artists are showcased in alphabetical order,
each represented by a full-page colour plate of a
definitive work and an incisive text which sheds light
on both image and creator. This book is above all easy
to use: cross-references help the reader make
connections between artists; there is a jargon-free
glossary of artistic terms and movements; and an
international directory of museums and galleries lists
the works on public view. Ideal for those approaching
the subject for the first time, it is a fun and
unintimidating look at the ever-expanding boundaries of
art.
The Century of Artists' Books Johanna Drucker 2004 "Over
the last ten years this book has become the definitive
text in an emergent field: teachers, librarians,
students, artists, and readers turn to the expertise
twentieth-century-7th-edition

contained on these pages every day."--BOOK JACKET.Title
Summary field provided by Blackwell North America, Inc.
All Rights Reserved
Development of Economic Analysis Ingrid H. Rima
2012-10-12 This is the sixth edition of a textbook that
has been instrumental in introducing a generation of
students to the history of economic thought. It charts
the development of economics from its establishment as
an analytical discipline in the eighteenth century
through to the late twentieth century. The book
discusses the work of, amongst others: Ricardo, Malthus,
Marx, Walras, Marshall and Keynes as well as the
institutionalists, the Chicago School and the emergence
of econometrics. This edition has been fully revised and
updated and includes: * chronologies of the key dates in
the development of economics * extracts from original
texts * an examination of how the study of the history
of economic thought impinges upon modern thinking.
Alternatives to Democracy in Twentieth-Century Europe
Sabrina P. Ramet 2019-06-12 Alternatives to Democracy in
Twentieth-Century Europe examines the historical
examples of Soviet Communism, Italian Fascism, German
Nazism, and Spanish Anarchism, suggesting that, in spite
of their differences, they had some key features in
common, in particular their shared hostility to
individualism, representative government, laissez faire
capitalism, and the decadence they associated with
modern culture. But rather than seeking to return to
earlier ways of working these movements and regimes
sought to design a new future – an alternative future –
that would restore the nation to spiritual and political
health. The Fascists, for their part, specifically
promoted palingenesis, which is to say the spiritual
rebirth of the nation. The book closes with a long
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epilogue, in which Ramet defends liberal democracy,
highlighting its strengths and advantages. In this
chapter, the author identifies five key choke points,
which would-be authoritarians typically seek to control,
subvert, or instrumentalize: electoral rules, the
judiciary, the media, hate speech, and surveillance, and
looks at the cases of Viktor Orbán’s Hungary, Jarosław
Kaczyński’s Poland, and Donald Trump’s United States.
Twentieth Century China: An Annotated Bibliography of
Reference Works in Chinese, Japanese and Western
Languages James H. Cole 2019-07-23 This bibliography of
reference works from Chinese, Japanese and Western
language sources covers: the 1911 Revolution; the
Republic of China (1912-1949); the People's Republic of
China (1949 onwards); post-1911 Hong Kong and Macau; and
post-1911 overseas Chinese. Filled with helpful
checklists, charts, and suggestions for further reading,
this practical, comprehensive, and multidisciplinary
guide takes readers through the entire case-writing
process, including skills for writing both teaching
cases and research cases. This edition includes new
discussions of students as case writers, and how to
interpret and respond to reviews, as well as updated and
expanded material on video, multimedia and Internet
cases.
Norton Anthology of Western Music Claude V. Palisca 1996
How to Be a Dictator Frank Dikötter 2019-09-05
Mussolini, Hitler, Stalin, Mao Zedong, Kim Il-sung,
Ceausescu, Mengistu of Ethiopia and Duvalier of Haiti.
No dictator can rule through fear and violence alone.
Naked power can be grabbed and held temporarily, but it
never suffices in the long term. A tyrant who can compel
his own people to acclaim him will last longer. The
paradox of the modern dictator is that he must create
twentieth-century-7th-edition

the illusion of popular support. Throughout the
twentieth century, hundreds of millions of people were
condemned to enthusiasm, obliged to hail their leaders
even as they were herded down the road to serfdom. In
How to Be a Dictator, Frank Dikötter returns to eight of
the most chillingly effective personality cults of the
twentieth century. From carefully choreographed parades
to the deliberate cultivation of a shroud of mystery
through iron censorship, these dictators ceaselessly
worked on their own image and encouraged the population
at large to glorify them. At a time when democracy is in
retreat, are we seeing a revival of the same techniques
among some of today's world leaders? This timely study,
told with great narrative verve, examines how a cult
takes hold, grows, and sustains itself. It places the
cult of personality where it belongs, at the very heart
of tyranny.
Egypt in the Arab World A. I. Dawisha 1976
History of the Twentieth Century Martin Gilbert
2014-06-05 A chronological compilation of twentiethcentury world events in one volume—from the acclaimed
historian and biographer of Winston Churchill. The
twentieth century has been one of the most unique in
human history. It has seen the rise of some of
humanity’s most important advances to date, as well as
many of its most violent and terrifying wars. This is a
condensed version of renowned historian Martin Gilbert’s
masterful examination of the century’s history, offering
the highlights of a three-volume work that covers more
than three thousand pages. From the invention of
aviation to the rise of the Internet, and from events
and cataclysmic changes in Europe to those in Asia,
Africa, and North America, Martin examines art,
literature, war, religion, life and death, and
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celebration and renewal across the globe, and throughout
this turbulent and astonishing century.
On Tyranny Timothy Snyder 2017-02-28 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • A “bracing” (Vox) guide for surviving and
resisting America’s turn towards authoritarianism, from
“a rising public intellectual unafraid to make bold
connections between past and present” (The New York
Times) “Timothy Snyder reasons with unparalleled
clarity, throwing the past and future into sharp relief.
He has written the rare kind of book that can be read in
one sitting but will keep you coming back to help regain
your bearings.”—Masha Gessen The Founding Fathers tried
to protect us from the threat they knew, the tyranny
that overcame ancient democracy. Today, our political
order faces new threats, not unlike the totalitarianism
of the twentieth century. We are no wiser than the
Europeans who saw democracy yield to fascism, Nazism, or
communism. Our one advantage is that we might learn from
their experience. On Tyranny is a call to arms and a
guide to resistance, with invaluable ideas for how we
can preserve our freedoms in the uncertain years to
come.
The Twentieth Century and Beyond: A Global History
Richard Goff 2007-01-11 Written by a diverse group of
scholars who bring their regional expertise together,
this best-selling text offers a balanced treatment of
global events and developments in the twentieth century
and beyond. By integrating key themes of science and
technology, economics, political and social
developments, international relationships, and cultural
trends throughout its chronological chapters, the book
uses its organization as a key tool to help students
appreciate this important period in global history. Its
clear prose weaves basic factual information and
twentieth-century-7th-edition

analysis together to create a student-friendly text,
while still allowing for professors' personal
interpretations. This seventh edition incorporates the
latest scholarship on twentieth century history,
including the work of a new co-author, Michael
Schroeder, and addresses key issues of twenty-first
century concern, including terrorism, the environment,
and more.
Understanding Central America John A. Booth 2011-05-14
The fifth edition of Understanding Central America
explains how domestic and global political and economic
forces have shaped rebellion and regime change in Costa
Rica, Nicaragua, El Salvador, Guatemala, and Honduras.
John A. Booth, Christine J. Wade, and Thomas W. Walker
explore the origins and development of the region's
political conflicts and its efforts to resolve them.
Covering the region's political and economic development
from the early 1800s onward, the authors provide a
background for understanding Central America's rebellion
and regime change of the past forty years. This revised
edition brings the Central American story up to date,
with special emphasis on globalization, evolving public
opinion, progress toward democratic consolidation, and
the relationship between Central America and the United
States under the Obama administration, and includes
analysis of the 2009 Honduran coup d'etat. A useful
introduction to the region and a model for how to convey
its complexities in language readers will comprehend,
Understanding Central America stands out as a must-have
resource.
Romanticism, Realism, and the Nineteenth-century World
Gloria K. Fiero 2001-08-01 Book 4: Faith, Reason, And
Power In The Early Modern World - Book 5: Romanticism,
Realism, And The Nineteenth-Century World--Book 6:
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Modernism, Globalism, And The Information Age.
Twentieth-century World Carter V. Findley 1990
The Jungle Upton Sinclair 2010-08-19 A searing novel of
social realism, Upton Sinclair's The Jungle follows the
fortunes of Jurgis Rudkus, an immigrant who finds in the
stockyards of turn-of-the-century Chicago a ruthless
system that degrades and impoverishes him, and an
industry whose filthy practices contaminate the meat it
processes. From the stench of the killing-beds to the
horrors of the fertilizer-works, the appalling
conditions in which Jurgis works are described in
intense detail by an author bent on social reform. So
powerful was the book's message that it caught the eye
of President Theodore Roosevelt and led to changes to
the food hygiene laws. In his Introduction to this new
edition, Russ Castronovo highlights the aesthetic
concerns that were central to Sinclair's aspirations,
examining the relationship between history and
historical fiction, and between the documentary impulse
and literary narrative. As he examines the book's
disputed status as novel (it is propaganda or
literature?), he reveals why Sinclair's message-driven
fiction has relevance to literary and historical matters
today, now more than a hundred years after the novel
first appeared in print.
Foundations of Mental Health Care - E-Book Michelle
Morrison-Valfre 2013-11-14 Increase your awareness and
understanding of a holistic view of mental health care
with this book for nurses and other health care
professionals. Each chapter covers a specific
psychological or psychosocial problem as well as the
most current interventions and treatments. This edition
features full-color illustrations, updated drug
information, and a chapter on complementary and
twentieth-century-7th-edition

alternative therapies, in addition to more case studies
to help you apply the content to real life. This solid
background in mental health is just what you need to
work comfortably with clients who exhibit both effective
and maladaptive behaviors. Multidisciplinary care plans
for sample clients show how members of the health care
team work together. Client-specific case studies
highlight particular mental disorders and help you apply
chapter content to real-life situations. “Think About
boxes throughout the text strengthen your criticalthinking skills. UNIQUE “Drug Alert boxes highlight what
you need to know about a wide range of specific
psychotherapeutic medications. UNIQUE Standard LPN fullcolor design and “Content Threads point out key
information and special features in each chapter,
consistent with the format of other books in the LPN
Threads series. Appendixes give you easy access to
mental health care standards, DSM-IV TR diagnoses, and
assessment tools that are essential for providing
quality care. FREE workbook at the end of the book
includes crossword puzzles, multiple-choice questions,
and other exercises to boost your comprehension of the
material. FULL-COLOR illustrations make the text even
more visually appealing and user-friendly. Additional
case studies help you apply chapter content to more
real-life scenarios such as chronic illness and
substance abuse with accompanying questions to test your
critical-thinking skills. Chapter on complementary and
alternative therapies increases your awareness of the
benefits and risks of alternative therapies such as
ayurveda, herbal supplements, massage, meditation,
acupuncture, and telemedicine. Forensic nursing content
familiarizes you with the prevention and treatment of
violence-based disorders and shows you how to obtain and
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document evidence for legal purposes. NEW antianxiety
and antimanic drug information keeps you up-to-date on
the latest psychotropic medications.
The Principles of Learning & Behavior Michael Domjan
1986 This popular text gives students a comprehensive
and readable introduction to contemporary issues in
learning and behaviour, while providing balanced
coverage of classical and instrumental conditioning.
Reappraisals Tony Judt 2008-04-17 “Exhilarating . . .
brave and forthright.” —The New York Times Book Review
“Perhaps the greatest single collection of thinking on
the political, diplomatic, social, and cultural history
of the past century.” —Forbes We have entered an age of
forgetting. Our world, we insist, is unprecedented,
wholly new. The past has nothing to teach us. Drawing
provocative connections between a dazzling range of
subjects, from Jewish intellectuals and the challenge of
evil in the recent European past to the interpretation
of the Cold War and the displacement of history by
heritage, the late historian Tony Judt takes us beyond
what we think we know of the past to explain how we came
to know it, showing how much of our history has been
sacrificed in the triumph of myth—making over
understanding and denial over memory. Reappraisals
offers a much-needed road map back to the historical
sense we urgently need. Judt's book, Ill Fares the Land,
republished in 2021 featuring a new preface by
bestselling author of Between the World and Me and The
Water Dancer, Ta-Nehisi Coates.
Composing for the State Esteban Buch 2016-07-06 Under
the dictatorships of the twentieth century, music never
ceased to sound. Even when they did not impose aesthetic
standards, these regimes tended to favour certain kinds
of art music such as occasional works for commemorations
twentieth-century-7th-edition

or celebrations, symphonic poems, cantatas and choral
settings. In the same way, composers who were more or
less ideologically close to the regime wrote pieces of
music on their own initiative, which amounted to a
support of the political order. This book presents ten
studies focusing on music inspired and promoted by
regimes such as Nazi Germany, Fascist Italy, France
under Vichy, the USSR and its satellites, Franco's
Spain, Salazar's Portugal, Maoist China, and LatinAmerican dictatorships. By discussing the musical works
themselves, whether they were conceived as ways to
provide "music for the people", to personally honour the
dictator, or to participate in State commemorations of
glorious historical events, the book examines the
relationship between the composers and the State. This
important volume, therefore, addresses theoretical
issues long neglected by both musicologists and
historians: What is the relationship between art music
and propaganda? How did composers participate in musical
life under the control of an authoritarian State? What
was specifically political in the works produced in
these contexts? How did audiences react to them? Can we
speak confidently about "State music"? In this way,
Composing for the State: Music in Twentieth Century
Dictatorships is an essential contribution to our
understanding of musical cultures of the twentieth
century, as well as the symbolic policies of dictatorial
regimes.
Son of the Revolution Heng Liang 2008-07-10 An
autobiography of a young Chinese man whose childhood and
adolescence were spent in Mao's China during the
Cultural Revolution.
From Here to Equality William A. Darity Jr. 2020-03-03
Racism and discrimination have choked economic
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opportunity for African Americans at nearly every turn.
At several historic moments, the trajectory of racial
inequality could have been altered dramatically. Perhaps
no moment was more opportune than the early days of
Reconstruction, when the U.S. government temporarily
implemented a major redistribution of land from former
slaveholders to the newly emancipated enslaved. But
neither Reconstruction nor the New Deal nor the civil
rights struggle led to an economically just and fair
nation. Today, systematic inequality persists in the
form of housing discrimination, unequal education,
police brutality, mass incarceration, employment
discrimination, and massive wealth and opportunity gaps.
Economic data indicates that for every dollar the
average white household holds in wealth the average
black household possesses a mere ten cents. In From Here
to Equality, William Darity Jr. and A. Kirsten Mullen
confront these injustices head-on and make the most
comprehensive case to date for economic reparations for
U.S. descendants of slavery. After opening the book with
a stark assessment of the intergenerational effects of
white supremacy on black economic well-being, Darity and
Mullen look to both the past and the present to measure
the inequalities borne of slavery. Using innovative
methods that link monetary values to historical wrongs,
they next assess the literal and figurative costs of
justice denied in the 155 years since the end of the
Civil War. Finally, Darity and Mullen offer a detailed
roadmap for an effective reparations program, including
a substantial payment to each documented U.S. black
descendant of slavery. Taken individually, any one of
the three eras of injustice outlined by Darity and
Mullen--slavery, Jim Crow, and modern-day
discrimination--makes a powerful case for black
twentieth-century-7th-edition

reparations. Taken collectively, they are impossible to
ignore.
Darcy's Utopia Fay Weldon 2013-04-16 From the
internationally bestselling author of The Hearts and
Lives of Men and The Life and Loves of a She-Devil comes
a novel that asks a provocative question: If you ruled
the world, what would you do? Eleanor Darcy has come up
in the world. With her second husband in prison for
financial crimes against the nation, she is a media
sensation. A self-professed “feminist of the socialist
variety,” Eleanor grants an exclusive interview to Hugh
Vansitart and Valerie Jones, a pair of ambitious
journalists. Her vision of the future includes the
abolition of money and society-approved procreation, a
world in which “all men will believe in God and be
capable of love.” During the course of their interviews,
Hugh and Valerie succumb to some erotic impulses of
their own, while Eleanor goes on to become patron saint
of the Darcian Movement. From the storyteller who is
constantly measuring the moral pulse of men and women,
Darcy’s Utopia is an uproarious and subversive riff on
the age-old battle of the sexes.
French Fiction into the Twenty-First Century Simon Kemp
2010-07-01 This book examines contemporary French
literature in the light of a widely-held critical notion
that it exists ‘in the wake’ of a period in which avantgarde experimental literature and postmodern writingabout-writing held sway. It looks at five notable
current writers, namely Annie Ernaux, Pascal Quignard,
Marie Darrieussecq, Jean Echenoz and Patrick Modiano in
the context of the broader literary scene, to discover
how far they continue to pursue the ideas of the
previous generation, and how far they have turned their
back on them.
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Contemporary World History William J. Duiker 2010
Duiker's comprehensive, balanced history of the world in
the twentieth and twenty-first centuries provides you
with context for interpreting the events that you hear
about in the news each day. You'll view history from the
broader global perspective, while at the same time
gaining insight into the distinct character of
individual civilizations and regions. To ensure that
you'll have a well-rounded understanding of the most
decisive moments in recent times, Duiker integrates
political, economic, social, and cultural history into a
smoothly written narrative. The Fifth Edition text
includes a special insert that guides you in using the
text's many detailed maps and helps you learn how to
make important connections between geography and the
turn of historic events. Additional tools include
timelines that highlight and contrast different cultures
and nations--giving you an "at-a-glance," holistic
perspective on eras and their defining events; photos
from William Duiker's own collection for a closer, more
personal look at the world we live in; and primarysource documents that illustrate and clarify key points.
Tonal Harmony Stefan M. Kostka 2017-08-06
Twentieth-Century Catholic Theologians Fergus Kerr 2007
A succinct account of Catholic theology from 1900-2007,
exploring the sometimes turbulent life, work and legacy
of the 20th century's most important Catholic
theologians.
Tonal Harmony, with an Introduction to Twentieth-century
Music Stefan M. Kostka 2000
World in the Twentieth Century Daniel R. Brower
2013-07-18 Explores major political and economic changes
of the 20th century The World in the Twentieth Century,
7/e, discusses the major political and economic changes
twentieth-century-7th-edition

that have reshaped global relations. The central theme
of the book is that the most profound transformation of
the 20th century was the emergence of nation-states in
place of disintegrating empires. Three main subjects
help to interpret the forces of global change: the
international history of the nation-states; the role of
ideology in shaping political and cultural movements and
social values; and the evolution of world economic
relations. MySearchLab is a part of the Brower/Sanders
program. Research and writing tools, including access to
academic journals, deepen students’ understanding of
20th century history. To provide students with
flexibility, students can download the eText to a tablet
using the free Pearson eText app. 0205006884 /
9780205006885 The World in the Twentieth Century Plus
MySearchLab with eText -- Access Card Package Package
consists of: 0136052010 / 9780136052012 The World in the
Twentieth Century 0205239927 / 9780205239924 MySearchLab
with Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card NOTE:
MySearchLab does not come automatically packaged with
this text.
Military Small Arms of the 20th Century Ian Hogg 2000
This new edition of Ian Hogg's classic is this century's
ultimate reference work on the subject of military small
arms. It has been fully updated and expanded (by 64
pages) to cover all small arms in military service
during the 20th century and now includes many arms
listings and photographs that did not appear in earlier
editions. Recognized internationally as the leading
authority on military small arms, author Ian Hogg was
given free rein on this edition; he has delivered the
ultimate reference edition for all interested in the
history of these arms. Arms coverage includes: Pistols
Submachine Guns Bolt-Action Rifles Automatic Rifles
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Machine Guns Anti-Tank/Materiel Rifles Ammunition
Building Ontologies with Basic Formal Ontology Robert
Arp 2015-08-28 An introduction to the field of applied
ontology with examples derived particularly from
biomedicine, covering theoretical components, design
practices, and practical applications. In the era of
“big data,” science is increasingly information driven,
and the potential for computers to store, manage, and
integrate massive amounts of data has given rise to such
new disciplinary fields as biomedical informatics.
Applied ontology offers a strategy for the organization
of scientific information in computer-tractable form,
drawing on concepts not only from computer and
information science but also from linguistics, logic,
and philosophy. This book provides an introduction to
the field of applied ontology that is of particular
relevance to biomedicine, covering theoretical
components of ontologies, best practices for ontology
design, and examples of biomedical ontologies in use.
After defining an ontology as a representation of the
types of entities in a given domain, the book
distinguishes between different kinds of ontologies and
taxonomies, and shows how applied ontology draws on more
traditional ideas from metaphysics. It presents the core
features of the Basic Formal Ontology (BFO), now used by
over one hundred ontology projects around the world, and
offers examples of domain ontologies that utilize BFO.
The book also describes Web Ontology Language (OWL), a
common framework for Semantic Web technologies.
Throughout, the book provides concrete recommendations

twentieth-century-7th-edition

for the design and construction of domain ontologies.
Governing California in the Twenty-First Century J.
Theodore Anagnoson 2017-02-15 Get students thinking
critically about California politics.
The World of Music David Willoughby 2009-07-30 The World
of Music is a music appreciation book designed for
instructors who want to focus on listening to music as
it exists in the real world of their students. Expanding
the traditional repertoire used for music study, this
popular text begins with American folk, religious, jazz,
popular, and ethnic music before introducing some world
music and concluding with a thorough overview of Western
classical music. The approach captures the essence of
each repertoire, and equips students to recognize
different styles, appreciate their different functions,
and possess a solid foundation for a lifetime of musical
appreciation.
Techniques and Materials of Music: From the Common
Practice Period Through the Twentieth Century, Enhanced
Edition Thomas Benjamin 2014-01-01 Designed to serve as
a primary text for the first two years of college music
theory, TECHNIQUES AND MATERIALS OF MUSIC, 7th Enhanced
Edition covers all the basics of composition--including
harmony, melody, and musical form. The authors present
essential materials of common-practice music and an
overview of 20th century techniques, and include
numerous hands-on exercises to help students better
retain key concepts. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
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